
Sunday, May 12, 2019 

Sunday School – 97    Worship – 160  

OFFERING 
Spending Plan $5,835.00 
SS Primary/JR $8.01 
Central Christian Student Fund $1,300.00 
  

 
 
 
Save the Dates: 
June 2-5 – VBS 
June 7 & 8 – Habitat Project 
June 16 – MYF Fundraiser Meal & Congregational Mtg. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Scripture: 1 Samuel 17:26-37 
 
Sermon: “Defending God’s Honor” – Pastor Doug 
 
Hymn of Response: HWB#425 “Come, Come Ye Saints” 
 
Benediction 
 

 

 Be a part of a life-changing experience. On June 8, at 9 AM, 
we invite you to join other Oak Grovers at the Oak Grove church 
parking lot to begin the Faith Build, a Habitat house project to 
provide a home for the Tarpley family. We will be framing the walls 
for the garage of the house in our parking lot and then transporting 
them to the site on West Oak Street in Orrville. There will also be an 
opportunity for our children to get involved that morning by helping 
build items that will be sold at the Habitat store to raise money for 
the project, such as dog houses, bird houses, bird feeders and other 
small items. 
 This project was brought to the Outreach Commission a few 
months ago by Beth Weaver, the Executive Director of the Wayne 
County Habitat for Humanity. Beth gave a wonderful presentation of 
what this is all about when she shared her story at the April 7 
Sunday morning service, which can be accessed through the Oak 
Grove website. 
 With funds we had available from the MDS project from last 
summer that never materialized due to a number of reasons, we 
were able to commit about $5800 so far to the project. Those funds 
were used to purchase the materials for the garage. You do not 
need to bring any tools, as they will be provided, and lunch will be 
provided by the Fellowship and Service commission. 
 Later, there will also be opportunities to work on site at the 
house.  We are partnering with other area churches and will be 
working together for the project. There is a display set up in the 
foyer and information will be posted with updates as they become 
available. 
  So let us come together under the leading of God’s Spirit to 
join others in creating a new home for a family in need, as we give 
thanks to our gracious Lord for His care of us. 
  
Sincerely, 
The Outreach Commission  

 
 

 
Oak Grove Mennonite Church 

May 19, 2019 
 

Prelude: George Bixler 
 
Welcome: Anson Miedel, Worship Leader 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer 
HWB#75 “Holy, Holy, Holy” – Jr. High musicians 
 
Hymns: SJ#97 “The Lord is My Light and My Salvation” 
               HWB#526 “In the Rifted Rock I’m Resting” 
    -Nate Gundy, song leader 
 
Community Life Announcements 
Graduate Recognition: Education Commission 
     High School 
          Imzadia Conrad – Smithville High School 
          Logan Schrock – Central Christian School 
     College 
          Caris Lyons – Gordon College 
          Alex Murray- West Virginia University 
          Corbin Schrock – Malone University 
          Jillian Witmer – Kent State University 
 
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Offering 
Offertory:  George Bixler 
 
Children’s Time: Pastor Miriam 
 
Hymn: HWB#558 “When the Storms of Life” 

 
Continued on back… 

Oak Grove Mennonite Church 
7843 Smucker Road, Smithville, OH 

330.669.2697 
www.oakgrovemc.org 

 
Pastor Douglas J. Zehr zehr.douglas@gmail.com 
Associate Miriam R. Zehr ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com 
Church Office oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com 
Treasurer treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com 
  

Church WiFi Password: brightlight7 (OakGrove-Guest) 
FH WiFi Password: schoolisbestforyou!  
 

 
 

http://www.oakgrovemc.org/
mailto:zehr.douglas@gmail.com
mailto:ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com
mailto:oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com
mailto:treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com


This Week at Oak Grove 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
Greeters: Sherry Miller & Johanna Beun 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Olivia Wenger & Rindy Morphew 
 10:30am – Matt & Beth Falb 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 
19 Norma Steiner (89) 
23 Phil Horrisberger (80) 
23 Dan Jaquet  
23 Mary P. Troyer (90) 
26 Nate Gundy 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
20 Jason & Mindy Horst 
24 Neil & Lisa Douce 

 
 

Next Sunday, May 26, 2019 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School  
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
Greeters: Jess & Beth Hamman 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Duane & Deb Kurtz 
 10:30am – LaMont & Jen Steiner 

 
 

Seed dollars were distributed last Sunday.  If you have not 
received your $5, please see Miriam or Kelsey.  Worship 
Commission is planning for an offering of the seed dollar 
investments in October at our Harvest Home service.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
There will be a brief reception following worship, TODAY, May 19, 
to celebrate our graduates and Doug’s recently published book. 
 
Needed: A ride for two on May 25 to Shipshewana/Goshen, 
Indiana area. If you or someone you know is heading that way and is 
open to a couple of passengers riding along, please contact Sherry 
Miller. Thank you. 
 
You are invited to sign up to teach the children for one or more 
Sundays this summer.  The lessons follow The Jesus Storybook 
Bible worship series.  Teaching materials and activities are available 
for each lesson.  This is a great way to know and affirm the children 
in our church family. 
 
Please consider a contribution for the Central Christian student aid 
fund. More donations are needed to balance the account as we 
close the school year. 
 
The Daryl Arner Memorial Fund is designated to assist Oak Grove 
students serving in summer staff positions at a Mennonite Church 
camp. Eligible students will be a high school graduate or a college 
student. To find more information contact Wanda Beattie, chair of 
the Education Commission. 
 
Sunday, June 9 - New Member Sunday: If you would like to join Oak 
Grove please speak with Pastor Doug today! 
 
Sunday, June 23 - Parent/Child dedication opportunity: If you 
would like to participate please talk to Doug or Miriam. 
 
Please mark your calendars:  You and your family are invited to the 
MCC Resource Center, Kidron on Wednesday, June 26, from 6:30 - 
8:00 P.M. We will be packing the MCC Relief Kits into buckets for 
shipment. See you there!  
 
Don and Deb Ramseyer are excited to announce the engagement 
of their daughter Amanda Long to Dave Apffel. A February wedding 
is in the plans.  
 
See the bulletin board for information on People to People’s Flea 
Market Fundraiser on June 15, from 11am-5pm. 

The Executive Director of Mennonite Women USA, Cyneatha 
Millsaps, will be hosting a Coffee and Conversation gathering at 
First Mennonite Church Wadsworth (405 Trease Rd. Wadsworth, 
OH) on Monday, June 10th, at 7pm. All menno-affiliated women are 
invited to come and join for good conversation and fellowship. 

 

Weekly Prayer Bulletin 

May 19-25, 2019 

Pray for… 
- The family of Mae Ramseyer 
- Victims of flooding, cyclones & tornadoes  
- Refugees here and abroad 
- Our nation’s leaders 
 

Seniors: 
- Carolyn Warren  
- Mary Jean Troyer 
 

Youth & Young Adults:  
- Alex Murray 
- Logan Schrock 
 

The Family of the Week: 
- Don & Deb Ramseyer 
 

Mission Work: 
- Tom Smucker, MDS Texas Recovery Strategist 
- Bruce Yoder, Nancy Frey, Deborah & Jeremiah (EMU): Burkina Faso 

will be completing their assignment with Mennonite Mission 
Network in the summer of 2019. Please pray for their time of 
transition – job search & re-entry issues. For more of their prayer 
concerns see their most recent newsletter in the Prayer Room. 
 
Tomorrow through Friday, the JCS International board of 
directors and other administrators are gathered for meetings. 
Pray for safe travel, smooth logistical arrangements, and fruitful 
discussions so that God will be honored through the ministries 
that take place in Mongolia. Mennonite Mission Network 
partners with JCS International. 
 


